
April 12, 2025 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
 
AAPPS-DPP allocates limited budget for financial support from retired presenters, 
presenters from developing countries, and presenters with any special difficulties to join 
AAPPS-DPP2025 in Fukuoka. 
 
https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2025/html/2join/financial.html 
 
Support request will be closed on April 30. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP CEO 
 
p.s. There is typo on deadline date to be corrected. 
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